
 
SCSU Faculty Senate President’s Report – February 9, 2022 meeting 

 

Preparation for 2/9/22 meeting  

 

I. Resolutions  

There are two resolutions for this meeting (sent via email).  

1) Resolution Regarding Campus Masking Rules – from FS Executive Committee; This simple resolution 

is self-evident. The impetus is President Cheng’s recent email regarding potential changes to masking 

rules on campus. If approved, it would be sent to President Cheng as well as the other CSU Senates and 

the SCSU Administrative Faculty Senate to enlist their support. 

2) Resolution Regarding Course Caps – from Faculty Academic Strategic Plan (FASP) Committee via FS 

Executive Committee which brings the resolution to the floor. The brief summary of this long-standing 

issue has to do with course caps of 20 students for ‘W’ courses that were raised to 23, 10 years ago with 

a promise that the original cap would be restored within several years. Despite numerous resolutions, 

this has not occurred to date, although Provost Prezant did reduce the cap to 22 three years ago. 

 

II.  Guests 

1) Interim Associate Vice President of Enrollment Management, Julie Edstrom will address the Senate 

regarding enrollment issues.  

2) Nick Pinkerton, Director, Counseling Services will address the Senate on the JED Campus initiative and 

the Healthy Minds Survey. 

 

III.  Travel Fund Report 

 
 

  

https://jedfoundation.org/jed-campus/


 
 
IV. Resolutions approved by Faculty Senate – Updates on the resolutions and their status may be found on the 

FS website. 

https://inside.southernct.edu/faculty-senate/senate-resolutions

